
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome     
 

 
This week we are celebrating Mothers Day, by making beautiful gifts and cards for the 
very special people in our lives. The children have been very creative, spending much 
of their time crafting their homemade Mothers Day present, adding heartfelt personal 
touchs and ideas. 
 
We wish the Mothers, grandmothers and all women who care for children a very happy 
Mothers Day. 

 
 
New Child Care Subsidy 
The package includes a new Child Care Subsidy, which replaces the current 
Child Care Benefit and Child Care Rebate. 
 
When the Child Care Subsidy commences on 2 July 2018, it will: 
 
• replace the Child Care Benefit (CCB) and Child Care Rebate (CCR) with a single, 

means-tested subsidy 
• be paid directly to providers to be passed on to families 
• be simpler than the current multi-payment system 
• be better targeted and provide more assistance to low and middle-income families 

 
For more information and to register please use the link: 
 

https://www.education.gov.au/child-care-subsidy 
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